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Minister of State Steve Baker’s statement on the death of Her Majesty Queen
Elizabeth II.
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Minister of State at the Northern Ireland Office, Steve Baker MP, has issued
the below statement in response to the death of HM Queen Elizabeth II:

Following the sad news today of the passing of Her Majesty, Queen
Elizabeth II, I would like to echo the words of the Secretary of
State and other members of Cabinet.

Her Majesty was unwavering in her dedication, selflessness and duty
to the people of the UK and wider Commonwealth nations during her
reign.

This was particularly true for the people of Northern Ireland and
her efforts to build reconciliation and a better future here.

My thoughts today will be with The King and the entire Royal Family
and I offer them my sincere condolences.
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